Dear Enclave Owner,

The State of Colorado now requires the following information to be sent to
you annually:

ASSOCIATION NAME — The Enclave Association, Inc.
P.O. Box 5441
0360 Wood Road
Snowmass Village, CO 81615
PHONE - (970) 923-4601
FAX - (970) 922-4996

MANAGEMENT COMPANY — Snowmass Lodging Company
P.O. Box 6077
0425 Wood Road
Snowmass Village, CO 81615
PHONE - (970) 923-3232
FAX - (970) 922-4992

(P.O. Box is for U.S. Mall, street address is for all other delivery services)

The Enclave Association, Inc., date original Declaration filed — January 18,
1980, in Book 382 at page 369, Pitkin County

We have set up a website (slcassoc.com) where you can access other
required information, including: fiscal year, operating budget, assessments,
reserve amounts, audit results, insurance policy information, bylaws, rules
and regulations and Declaration. There are no login names or passwords.

Sincerely,

Mel Blumenthal
President, The Enclave Association, Inc.



